3/23/20

City Engineer

City of Gahanna

200 South Hamilton Road

Gahanna, Ohio 43230

RE: Buckles Court North, Crescent at Central Park, Section 1

Dear John Moorehead,

Crescent at Central Park, LLC requests that the City of Gahanna accept the infrastructure improvements
of the Crescent at Central Park Section 1, Buckles Court North, subject to the required warranty period.
For your use and distribution to City Council, we have attached a description of the project improvements
and a reduced copy of the development map.

We would appreciate your consideration in accepting the improvements.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Larry Canini, at 614-296-3872.
Sincerely,

46?;';'(’1%;%31 Pank, 11 -

Andre M. Buckles, Manager



